



NEWTON 5 PRIMARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL
ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 - 2024
ENGLISH – GRADE 7
WORKSHEET 10

Student's name: _____

Class: _____

Exercise 1. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|----------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. fea <u>t</u> ure | B. cha <u>p</u> ter | C. litera <u>t</u> ure | D. cult <u>u</u> re |
| 2. A. lan <u>g</u> uage | B. pa <u>s</u> sage | C. dan <u>g</u> er | D. an <u>g</u> ry |
| 3. A. stud <u>e</u> nt | B. gradu <u>a</u> te | C. gradu <u>a</u> l | D. sold <u>i</u> er |
| 4. A. <u>ch</u> ocolate | B. mar <u>ch</u> ing | C. <u>ch</u> emistry | D. spee <u>ch</u> |
| 5. A. <u>ch</u> air | B. <u>ch</u> ild | C. <u>ch</u> ease | D. arch <u>i</u> tect |
| 6. A. stoppe <u>d</u> | B. carrie <u>d</u> | C. looke <u>d</u> | D. watche <u>d</u> |
| 7. A. gi <u>f</u> t | B. regi <u>o</u> n | C. geogr <u>a</u> phy | D. ger <u>m</u> |
| 8. A. <u>ch</u> ildren | B. <u>ch</u> ili | C. <u>ch</u> aos | D. <u>ch</u> icken |
| 9. A. pi <u>a</u> no | B. fi <u>s</u> h | C. li <u>k</u> e | D. badmi <u>n</u> ton |
| 10. A. ga <u>m</u> e | B. arr <u>a</u> nge | C. ska <u>t</u> e | D. ca <u>k</u> e |

Exercise 2. Choose the best answer to complete each of the following sentences.

1. Minh Mang Tomb _____ constructing in 1841, and _____ three years later.
- | | |
|----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. started - was completed | B. was started - was completed |
| C. started – completed | D. was started - complete |
2. Tom doesn't know why many students pay a _____ to the Temple of Literature before their exam.
- | | |
|----------|------------|
| A. visit | B. holiday |
| C. walk | D. trip |

3. Oxford University _____ the oldest university in the English speaking world.

A. considered to be B. is regarded as

C. is considered being D. is regarded
4. The Temple of Literature _____ in 1070.

A. was found B. was founded

C. find D. found
5. The Imperial Academy was _____ in 1076 under Emperor Ly Nhan Tong.

A. constructed B. Constructing

C. build D. construct
6. You'd better _____ an umbrella because it's rainy.

A. will take B. Take

C. taking D. to take
7. Papers at the Royal examinations in the past were _____ by the King.

A. corrected B. Done

C. passed D. graded
8. The University of Oxford _____ among the top five universities in the world.

A. is ranking B. being ranked

C. ranks D. is ranked
9. The Imperial Academy was regarded _____ the first university in Viet Nam.

A. for B. Of

C. to D. as
10. The students of the Imperial Academy _____ from local examinations all over the country.

A. were selected B. Selecting

C. selected D. was selected
11. We _____ to Professor Marshall about the research topic two days ago.

A. have spoken B. were spoken

C. spoke D. were speaking
12. The Temple of Literature _____ by thousands of people every year.

A. is visit B. is visited

C. was visited D. were visited
13. Doctors' stone tablets were made of _____.

A. sand B. Brick

C. stone D. cement

5. He took an _____ last week. His result was very good. **(EXAM)**
6. He received _____ as a good teacher after working hard for a long time. **(RECOGNIZE)**
7. Thong Nhat Palace is a _____ attraction in HCMC. **(TOUR)**
8. The Temple of Literature is considered one of the most _____ historical sites of Viet Nam. **(IMPORT)**
9. The school is quite normal, but its _____ are really beautiful. **(SURROUND)**
10. The students were carefully _____ for the final exam. **(PREPARE)**
11. Many students and teachers have _____ for the development of the school. **(CONTRIBUTE)**
12. The circle and square of the pavilion _____ the heaven and the earth. **(SYMBOL)**
13. Tourists like to visit _____ monuments such as Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum and the Temple of Literature. **(HISTORY)**
14. King Ly Nhan Tong was the _____ of the Imperial Academy. **(FOUND)**

Exercise 4. Supply the correct passive form of the verbs in brackets.

1. This computer _____ **(use)** for two years.
2. America _____ **(discover)** by Christopher Columbus.
3. I think this institution _____ **(widen)** twice since 1999.
4. Sydney Opera House in Australia _____ **(finish)** in 1973.
5. My sister is studying law at Viet Nam National University, Ho Chi Minh city now. This university _____ **(situate)** in Thu Duc District.
6. The Great Wall in China _____ **(build)** many centuries ago.
7. David and his father _____ **(visit)** the Temple of Literature last week.
8. The Golden Gate Bridge in San Francisco _____ **(complete)** in 1937.
9. The University of Cambridge _____ **(form)** in 1209. It is always considered to be one of the most prestigious universities in the world.
10. BurjKhalifa in Dubai, the highest building in the world, _____ **(open)** in 2010.

Exercise 4. Read the passage about the Temple of Literature, and then answer the questions.

The Temple of Literature is about 10 minutes away from Hoan Kiem Lake. It was constructed in 1070 under Ly Thanh Tong's dynasty, first to honor Confucius and nowadays to celebrate the doctorates and high rank scholars of Vietnam. In 1076, Emperor Ly Nhan Tong continued the work and built the Imperial Academy as the first university of Vietnam.

The temple is divided into five courtyards. The first courtyard is from the main gate to Dai Trung Gate. The second is with Khue Van Pavilion. The pavilion symbol is used on all street signs of Ha Noi. The third courtyard is the place where doctorate names were listed on the stone tablets above tortoise backs. The fourth courtyard is dedicated for Confucius and his 72 honoured students, as well as Chu Van An - one of the most famous teachers at the Imperial Academy. The last one is Thai Hoc House, which was used as the Imperial Academy. Thai Hoc House holds a small collection of old-time costumes for students and scholars.

1. Where is the Temple of Literature?

2. When and by whom was it built?

3. How many courtyards are there in the Temple of Literature?

4. Which courtyard has Khue Van Pavilion?

5. What is the Khue Van Pavilion symbol used for?

6. Where can we find stone tablets above tortoise backs with the names of doctors?

7. What is the fourth courtyard dedicated for?

8. Where is the Thai Hoc House?

9. What was used as the Imperial Academy?

10. What does the Thai Hoc House hold nowadays?

Exercise 5. Complete the second sentence in each pair so that it has similar meaning to the first sentence.

1. They have offered Quang the opportunity to study abroad.

Quang _____.

2. Was Tom given a lot of presents on his birthday?

Did _____?

3. I advise you to revise the lesson carefully for the next exam.

You'd _____.

4. Is Professor Cook teaching that course this semester?

Is that course _____?

5. The construction of the lecture hall cannot be completed until next month.

We cannot _____.

3. School uniforms don't have to be worn at all times.

Students _____.

4. Don't fry food which can be grilled.

Avoid _____.

5. With luck, she will win the cookery competition.

If _____.